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WORKING SESSION NOTICE

February 20,2OZA

The Boston City Council's Committee on Government Operations will hold a working session on

Tuesday, March 31,?fr20 at 10:00 AM in the Piemonte Room, 5th floor, Boston City HaIl.

The subject of the working session is:

Docket Wn6, an ordinance to provide for safe disposal of sharps thnough the estaHishment of a
Product Stewardship Program.

This matter was sponsored by Councilor Annissa Essaibi-George and referred to the Committee on

January 29,2020.

NOTICE: The Boston City Council may have a quorum in attendance due to standing committees of the

City Council consisting of both voting and non-voting members. However, rnembers attending this duly
posted meeting are participating and deliberating only in conjunction with the business of the standing

committee.

Public Testimony Members of the public are cordially invited to attend, but there wiII be no
public comment period. Committee members, administration officials, and other interested
parties may be invited for discussion. If you know of others who may be interested in this
working session, kindly notify them.

For the Committee:
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Lydia Chair

Committee on Government Operations

Mail Address: Docket#O226,City Council, City Hall, 56 Floor, Boston MA 02201

Fax Number: (617) 6354203 Attn: Christine O'Donnell, Docket #0226

Committee Email: ccc. go @ boston.rov

Staff Email: christine.odonnell @boston.sov Staff Telephone: 61 7 635- 1 185


